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Early Years information drop in session 

You are invited to attend the new drop-in session for parents/carers of pre-school children. If you are concerned around your child’s development this is an opportunity to find out what support, there is in Bromley and ask questions. If you have a child with identified needs this is a good opportunity to learn what else is available to help your child. 
This Drop-in session will be held on Monday 27th March 2023. There will be representatives from Education, Health and Care including; 
· Health Visiting Team
· Speech and Language
· Early Years Team
· Early Years Special Educational Needs Advisory Team 
· Children’s Centre Team

Location is:
Blenheim Children and Family Centre
Blenheim Rd, 
Orpington
      Kent
BR6 9BH

Time: 9.30am- 11:30 am
There is no need to book, just drop in at your convenience.
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